
 

The Mayor of Saltash 

Saltash Town Council 

The Guildhall 

Saltash 

PL12 6JX 

26th January 2022 

 

Dear Mr Mayor 

I understand that it is the intention of the Town Council to appropriate and rename two 

trophies which are the property of the Rotary Club of Saltash having been purchased 

by Rotarians in the name of Rotary International for presentation to relevant citizens 

of Saltash annually.  

 Since 1978 it has been the practice for the President of the Club, The Mayor and one 

of the   Aldermen of the town to choose a Citizen of the Year from the nominations 

submitted by the residents of the town and since 2017 an Environmental Citizen of the 

year has been added. On most occasions the trophies have been presented as part 

of the May Fair festivities by the President of Rotary 

.As a long serving member of the Rotary Club of Saltash, a previous President of the 

Club and a former Town Councillor I am most disturbed that this is to happen without 

the Club being consulted or even informed.  

I would urge the Town Council to reconsider this proposal or return the two trophies to 

the Rotary Club so that they may be used for their original purposes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D Beryl Rosekilly 

Secretary  

Rotary Club of Saltash 

 


